December 16-22 2017

The Module 7 Test has been rescheduled for Monday, December 19, 2016. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We did not get an opportunity to review the study guide today, due to the amount of time it took the class to complete the 7.4 Quiz.
 

 
Friday, December 16, 2016
Module 7 Study Guide Review
 
Monday, December 19, 2016
Module 7 Test
 
Tuesday, December 20, 2016
I-Ready Diagnostic Testing – Computer Lab
 
Wednesday, December 21, 2016
I-Ready Diagnostic Testing – Computer Lab
 
Special Thank You to the Joeckel Family for adopting my class. I truly appreciate the support.
 
To all of my students and families. Have a Safe and Happy Holidays
